Inclusivity & Respect
Nurture
Aspiration & Hope
Curiosity
Generosity
Trust

Headteachers: Mrs Sarah Layhe-Humphreys & Mrs Francesca Mellor Trust

Wednesday 24th April

Dear Parents,

Skipping rope sales Tuesday 30th April

I am delighted to inform you that we have invited Skipping Workshops back to work with the whole school to teach different skipping skills to every child.

Their aim is to encourage children and adults to skip for health, fun and fitness, whilst introducing modern and traditional skipping games including **individual rope tricks**, **speed skills** and **Double Dutch**, back into the playground. Please visit the website <u>www.skipping-workshops.co.uk</u> to learn more.

The same high quality 'speed ropes' as used by the international team, will be on sale at school at a **reduced** cost of £5. New <u>colour-changing solar</u> ropes are £6. Adult ropes are also available for tall or older siblings and your personal fitness/weight loss etc at £7 each 4m 'family ropes' at £8 each and 2 x Double Dutch ropes for £14.

If you wish to order ropes, please click the link <u>here</u> then send in the correct amount of cash in an envelope, with your child's name and class on the front.

Replies must be back for Monday 29^{th} in order for the correct amount of skipping ropes to be delivered and to avoid disappointment.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Orme

PE Lead

"Gods family, growing together, inspiring our world."